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Andrea Gyger

From: Mary Eberle 

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2016 8:51 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Cc: Colorado Voter Group

Subject: two judges needed for all signature verification

Dear Secretary of State Williams, 
 
One rule that I would like you to add would require that signature verification at all steps in the 
process be done by a bipartisan team of two judges. I am glad that your rules forbid clerks from doing 
signature verification themselves, but a single judge also has too much power and discretion. Thus I 
oppose Rule 7.8.1 as it stands. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mary 
 
Mary C. Eberle 

 
 

 




